
ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE 
92 Franklin St., 4th Floor - Buffalo, NY 14202 

 
 
 
Public Hearing Notice/Media Advisory 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to New York State Tax Law, Section 
1432 and General Municipal Law, Article 2, Section 6-d, the Erie County Legislature will 
hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, February 16, 2023 at 2:00 P.M., at 92 Franklin 
Street, 4th Floor, Buffalo, New York 14202. 
 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear public comment concerning: 
 

• The appropriation of $12,500,000 of Transfer Tax revenue from the 
Erie County Road Repair Reserve Fund (budgeted 2023 revenue) for 
road and bridge work in 2023 and 
 

• The appropriation of $7,485,000 of prior year surplus Transfer Tax 
revenue from the Erie County Road Repair Reserve Fund for road 
and bridge work in 2023. 

 
 
BY ORDER OF THE COUNTY LEGISLATURE 
OF THE COUNTY OF ERIE, NEW YORK. 
 
Dated:  Buffalo, New York, February 1, 2023 

By:   Robert M. Graber, Clerk, Erie County Legislature 

 

 

  


